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Geoff Lyon (Development Manager) for North Norfolk District Council (NNDC) will attend ISH2
virtually on 20 Jan 2023.

Given that the agenda is not yet published for ISH2, it is not clear what specialist officers from
NNDC may be required, if at all. NNDC would like to reserve the right to request attendance from
a specialist officer at NNDC, dependent on the final agenda topics. The Council is already
working with the applicant to produce its SoCG and the Local Impact Report will reflect any areas
of disagreement between the parties that may require further discussion at future ISH sessions.

Kind Regards

Geoff Lyon (MTCP, MRTPI)


